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Newsletter 
26th May 2023 

 
Headteacher’s Awards 

Awarded 19th May 2023 
 

Reception: The Head Teacher Awards in Reception Class this week are going to: 
Tilly for her fantastic story map of 'The Enormous Turnip' that she drew this week! 
Holly for getting speedy with her number bonds to 10. 

 
Year 1: The Headteacher Awards were awarded to Priya and Bali.  Priya’s was for excellent plaiting skills 

in our art lesson – well done!  Bali was for super explanations when answering fraction questions 
in maths.  Well done to you too! 

 
Year 2: Poppy, Skyla and Marlena, all for working really hard in maths, using the strategies they know 

and showing lots of progress. 
Well done. 
Also a whole class award for our trip to Truro Museum.  The children were engaged, interacted 
well with members of staff and showed off our school rules for life perfectly.  They showed good 
manners at all times, followed instructions with thought and care, and cared for everyone and 
everything. 
Brilliant work Year 2 

 
Year 3: Last week's Headteacher awards went to Edie, James and Josie M. Edie had a great week in 

school, displaying fantastic self-regulating behaviours. She settled well in class every day and 
engaged in all lessons. Well done Edie!  Mr Moore and I were very impressed with Josie M and 
James. They have both been working on Maths with Mr Moore first thing in the morning for all 
of this term. They have made excellent progress from their baseline assessment at the beginning 
of term. Well done James and Josie M, this shows that you have been listening well and working 
hard to improve. We couldn't have asked for more. Keep it up! 

 
Year 4: This week Lexi got a Headteacher's Award for English.  She listened really well and gave lots of 

great ideas as to what was happening in a video Year 4 watched.  Next week we are writing a 
narrative based on the video and I can't wait to read her story!   
Year 4 also got a Headteacher's Award for their fantastic behaviour on our school trip to the 
Falmouth Maritime Museum.  They listened really well in the workshops where they learned new 
knowledge.  They also remembered lots of knowledge that they learnt in the classroom too.  The 
Year 4 adults were very proud. 

 
Year 5: Some super learning has taken place this week. We've seen curiosity in Science, 

conscientiousness in English, creativity in art and resilience in Maths.  
I'd like to congratulate Taylor H and Max A for their artwork, and more specifically their 
behaviour; they followed instructions carefully and thoughtfully resulting in a super outcome. 
Holly has shown real dedication to her learning and even continued it at home! What dedication! 
Well done all of you! 

 
Year 6: The Headteacher Award’s this week went to Dylan and Millie-Jayne.  Dylan for demonstrating a 

great attitude during the trips over the week and Millie for showing a super attitude during the 
walk at Goss Moor.  Well done to you both. 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
 22nd May – 26th May 2023 

 

 

 

 
 

Outside of School Activities 
 
From Stella’s mum: 
 
On Sunday 21st May, Stella was in a 
production of Sleeping Beauty with 
her dance class 4Real C4 at The Hall 
for Cornwall. Stella had great fun 
performing level 1 Acro and beginners 
commercial dance! It was a long day 
but they all absolutely rocked it! 

 

 

 

Outside of School Activities 
 

Well done to Jack and Jamie for their Under 
10’s win. 
 
Their Charlestown Youth team won with the 
final whistle at 1-0!  Well done to you both and 
the rest of the team! 
 
If you have any hobbies outside of school, we 
absolutely love to see them.  Please email any 
photos and information to 
reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org  

 
 

 

Outside of School Activities 
 

Well done to Riley, who with his team, St Blazey Youth, won the under 11’s East 
Cornwall Cup at Launceston.   
 
Their team played Tregorrick in the final and won on penalties! 
 
It’s great to see all of these children involved in extra-curricular pursuits across 
the county. 
 
Well done! 

RECEPTION CLASS 
98.75% 

mailto:reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grease is the word! 
 

The word is out that this year, Year 6 will be performing Grease! 
 
If any of our parents/carers have something ‘Grease’ related, specifically 
‘Pink Ladies’ jackets and costumes which we could borrow, please could 
you let the school office know – we’d be very grateful indeed. 

 
 

 

 

 

Staff Parking 
 

A reminder that parents/carers should not park and block in 
staff member’s cars in the staff parking area at the beginning 
or end of the day. 
 
We have had incidents of staff being late for personal 
appointments as their cars are blocked in. 
 
Please park in the school car park where appropriate. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 

Keeping Children Safe 
 

A reminder that Roche CP School is private property and pupils should not be 
playing on the school site outside of school hours. 

 

 

Walk to School week 
 
Well done to all the children that either walked, scooted, cycled etc to school last week. It was lovely to see 
everyone walking through the school gates happy and ready to learn. Each child earnt a sticker for their 
class every day they walked. I am pleased to say that in KS1 Year 1 had the highest amount of walkers with 
110 stickers and in KS2 it was Year 4 with 105 stickers! Well done to both classes! 
 
Mrs Campbell 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Club Information 
 

A reminder that this week was the last Tuesday Netball Club with Mrs Powell and the last Thursday 
Cooking Club with Mrs Austin and Mrs Baverstock. 
 
Code Club begins on the 8th June.  The last session is on the 13th July. 
 
All other clubs will continue until the week beginning 10th July.  There will be no after school clubs 
on the week beginning 17th July. 
 
Thank you.  

Wellbeing 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

We’d love to see your photos of you 

Being Active over half term! Please 

send them to 

reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org



 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 23rd May 

Reception Class Trip to Newquay Zoo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Class Trip – Newquay Zoo 
 

On Tuesday, Reception Class enjoyed a trip to Newquay Zoo.  The children enjoyed seeing a vast array of animals 
and had a wonderful day! 



 



 

 



 

 


